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Reading Books 
 

Your child will be given a book and a reading record to bring 
home and read every day.  We aim to hear the children read at 
least once a week and have their books changed. 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to take the opportunity to welcome you 
and your child to Class One. After a long and enjoyable 
summer holiday we hope your child is ready to embark 
upon a fun and exciting year of learning!   
We are really looking forward to teaching and caring for 
your child this year and with your support, we can work 
together to enable them to achieve their very best. 
If you have any queries or concerns about anything, 
please feel free to come and see us and we will be 
pleased to help you. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Lewis and Mrs Wallis 
 

Recommended Websites 

 Phonics play  

 ICT Games  

 CBeebies 
 

 Golden Time 
Golden Time takes place on a Friday afternoon and is a 
reward for excellent behaviour in the class. Children 
may bring in their own toys/games. Please remember 
that toys can get damaged and even lost in a class 
environment so please - nothing too valuable or 
electronic.     

                   

We will enjoy learning about… 
 
Our topic this term is ‘This is me’.  We will be exploring self- 
portraits in Art as well as finding out the names of different 
parts of our body and explore our senses in Science .We will 
also have daily phonics sessions where the children will 
continue learning their sounds and high frequency words.  Our 
maths lessons will focus on counting, ordering, reading and 
writing numbers. 
We will also learn about the four seasons throughout the year 
and conduct nature walks around the school to observe 
changes. Our Geography topic is all about our school 
environment.  Our RE topic this term is ‘belonging to a faith 
community’. Our weekly circle time sessions will focus on ‘new 
beginnings’ and ‘golden rules’.  During our weekly computing 
lessons we will learn how to log on to the computers and use 
the mouse and keyboard effectively.  In PE the children will 
take part in Multi-skills sessions with Mr Castle, concentrating 
on gross and fine motor skills and co-ordination. 

 
 

Tuck Shop 
Tuck shop is on Friday mornings. Prices range from 25p to 
50p.  Please make sure money is in a named purse or 
envelope.  

                                                                                             
Just a Few Things to Remember… 

 

 P.E is on Wednesday and Friday.   

 Please could all uniform be labelled to avoid 
lost items.  It is difficult to match up items of 
uniform to children at the end of the day if they 
are not named. 

 Please make sure your child has a named water 
bottle in school. These should only contain 
water and need to be taken home every day for 
washing and refilling.  

 

 


